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MundoChile is proud to have been able to support UNESCO's Director General, 

Ms. Audrey Azoulay, with our consecutive interpretation services in English 

and French this past May. 

 

During her stay in Chile, Ms. Azoulay visited strategic points associated with 

the organization's mandate, including the historic province of Valparaíso. She 

stressed that this coastal city is going through a very strategic moment that 

requires rapid support at the national, regional and local levels, from both 

civil society and the private sector. The Director General highlighted the 

experience and support that UNESCO is providing to preserve the cultural 

heritage of our beloved port of Valparaíso. 


